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Fall Worship Night at SIFAT 

It is important to cultivate community at home and abroad 

to effectively share God’s love to encourage and help one 

another. SIFAT’ s campus staff hosted a worship night to 

bring local youth groups together and to build community 

with churches in our area. Seventy-two youth and adults 

attended, and a wonderful time of fellowship was enjoyed 

together. Students enjoyed a meal, hayrides, games, a 

bonfire with s’mores and a worship service led by the staff. 

Josiah Corson gave a short sermon,  while Shelby Dickey 

and Kaitlyn Glenn led the worship music. Intern Alex Angel 

has fit right in with our staff and was a great help assisting 

with the program, and local friends came to help out, as 

well. We also welcomed back some of our previous interns. 

Our Fall Worship Night was a success, and two youth 

leaders reported that their students cannot wait to come 

back. We look forward to hosting more worship nights and 

hope that events like this will continue to open doors to 

minister to local citizens, teaching others how to share 

God’s love with the community around them. Thank you to 

all who worked to make this event possible!  

September 2023 Sharing God’s Love in Practical Ways 

By Kaitlyn Glenn 
Campus Program Assistant 

We loved welcoming 

72 people to SIFAT to 

worship together and 

enjoy a fall evening! 

Our campus staff—

Josiah, Shelby and 

Kaitlyn—led worship. 

Before worship, youth 

and their leaders joined 

our staff playing 

games. After worship, 

it was time for a 

bonfire and s’mores! 

Left: Everyone enjoyed 

hayrides around our 

campus! 
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